
VOTE TUESDAY, JUNE 10

Dear Friend,

You may have heard that the ballot design has 
changed in New Jersey. 

The June 10th Primary Election for Governor, 
New Jersey Assembly and County Sheriff will 
soon be upon us.  Please find on the right a 
picture of the new ballot format marked with 
selections for candidates that I feel will best 
serve us.  Please take a moment to study the 

new ballot format so that you are prepared to vote.  Thank you.

	 Sincerely,
 

	 Brian P. Stack
	 State Senator 
	 Cell: (201) 376-1942

Candidate for 
Governor

Mikie 
SHERRILL

Re-Elect 
Assemblyman

Gabriel  
RODRIGUEZ

Candidate for  
Assembly 

Larry  
WAINSTEIN

Candidate for  
Sheriff

Jimmy 
DAVIS

BRIAN P. STACK
State Senator

ATTENTION:   NEW BALLOT DESIGN


